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A CSX employee at the Seagirt Marine Terminal in Baltimore was fatally injured Monday 
night. 

A spokesperson for CSX released a statement to WBAL: 

"CSX confirms that an employee was fatally injured in the course of working yesterday 
evening at the Seagirt Terminal in Baltimore, MD. CSX mourns the loss of this 
employee and our thoughts are with his family and loved ones. The safety of our 
railroads is CSX's highest priority. This incident will be investigated to determine exactly 
what happened." 

No further information was immediately available. 
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